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This week is our final week before we enjoy our summer holiday. 
On Thursday afternoon the Reception and Nursery classes will be having a 
‘seaside afternoon.’ We will enjoy doing seaside themed activities outdoors, such 
as playing in our new sand pit, paddling in water, playing beach games and eating 
icecreams! Please could the children who attend Nursery on Thursday afternoon 
bring a towel and a change of clothes (just in case they get wet!) in a plastic 
bag.  
On the last day of term children can bring a toy from home (with a name label) 
to play with and share with others. Please do not bring anything too valuable or 
precious! 
We have been asked to remind you to settle any invoices you have received for 
payment for additional sessions and lunch time cover.  
 
I would like to thank Cheryl Booth-Dobson for creating lovely ‘word art’ in the 
shape of a rocket for the Hungry Caterpillars. It was inspired by the children’s 
love of learning about space and I am very grateful to her. Your child will be 
bringing it home with them this week.  
 

 
The Nursery staff would like to thank our Hungry Caterpillar’s families for all 
your kind words and generous gifts/cards. It is so thoughtful of you and we are 
all extremely grateful. 
 
Nursery will re-open on Tuesday 3rd September 2024. Monday 2nd  September 
is an INSET day. 
 
Many thanks, 
Mrs Terrell 


